Kimberly Gibbons

e
From: Jay Sikes
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2022 10:34 AM
To: Kimberly Gibbons
Subject: RE: site plan

Yes this should pe OK. it seems like this house will be located where former house sat and fp is almost 65’.

Thanks for chedking,

lay Sikes, CFM
Assistant Develppment Services Director/ Manager of Planning Services
Harnett County Development Services

420 McKinney?‘kwy (Physical)

PO Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, NC 27546

910-893-7525, x2

910-814-6418
910-814-6459 (fax)
www.harnett.arg/planning

From: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>
Sent: Tuesday,/March 29, 2022 10:30 AM

To: Jay Sikes <jsikes@harnett.org>

Subject: site plan

Is this going to|be ok? They’'re in the 100 year flood plain 3632 Titan Roberts Rd




